
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  All Prequalified Contractors 
 

FROM: Ryan Griffith, P.E.  
  Director 
  Division of Construction Procurement 
 
DATE: January 10, 2012 
 
RE:  Campbell County 

CID 12-1002 
Item No. 6-2021.00 
Preliminary plans and proposal 
 

The Department of Highways will advertise the subject project in the February 24th, 2012 
letting.  The preliminary plans and proposal have been posted on the following site: 
http://transportation.ky.gov/Construction-Procurement/Pages/project-
information.aspx?letting=02/24/2012 .  Please note these plans and proposal are not final and 
subject to change. 
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